AMENDMENT No. 3

INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN
THE CITY OF PEORIA AND PEORIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT 150
DATED AUGUST 14, 2014

Whereas, the City of Peoria ("City") and the Peoria Public School District 150 ("District")
entered into an Intergovernmental Agreement ("Agreement") on August 14, 2014 whereby the
City of Peoria agreed to place four (4) City of Peoria police officers in certain, specific District
High Schools; and,

Whereas, the City and the District believe it will benefit both parties to extend the expiring
Intergovernmental Agreement by one additional year, from August 14, 2019 through the last day
of the 2019-20 school year;

IT IS HEREBY AGREED AS FOLLOWS:

The City and the District agree to extend the Agreement for one year by amending the
Agreement as follows:

a. That the “Term of Agreement of the Intergovernmental Agreement is hereby extended by
one (1) year beginning August 14, 2019 and ending on the last day of the 2019-20 school
year,

b. All other terms of the Agreement not inconsistent herewith are unchanged and remain in
effect.

IN WITNESS WHEREQF, the parties have caused this Agreement to be executed by the duly
authorized officers of the parties.

CITY OF PEORIA

Dated: - ,2019 By:

Patrick Urich, City Manager

PEORIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS (DIST. 150)

—

Dated: ,2019 By: L‘-/'{'JM/QP%'

Daniel P. Adler, President




PEORIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

ACTION ITEM
JUNE 10, 2019

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION

SUBJECT: Amendment No. 3 to Intergovernmental Agreement between the City of Peoria
and Peoria Public School District 150 dated August 14, 2014. Specifically, this
Amendment EXTENDS the Term of Agreement by one (1) additional year as
follows: August 14, 2019 through the last day of the 2019-20 School Year.

Proposed action by the Board of Education:

That the Board of Education of City of Peoria School District 150 approve the attached
Amendment No. 3 to the Intergovernmental Agreement with the City of Peoria regarding the
assignment of three City police officers at the high schools at an hourly rate of $47.01. All other
terms and conditions of the Agreement not inconsistent herewith are unchanged and remain in
effect.

Background:

The Peoria School District is continuing to explore the feasibility and legal authority of the
Board of Education to arm its security personnel through administrative or legislative means at
the State level. The Board is also aware that there is growing support from some community
stakeholders for moving in the direction of well-trained armed guards in schools as supported by
Sens. Kimberly Lightford and David Koehler, as well as by Brent Fischer, Executive Director of
Illinois Law Enforcement Training and Standards Board (ILETSB). Given the likelihood of
success with this effort, the Peoria Board of Education and the City of Peoria believe it will
benefit both parties to extend the Intergovernmental Agreement by one additional year, from
August 14, 2019 through the last day of the 2019-20 School Year during which time the parties
will know the outcome of the school safety initiatives.

Submitted by:

e _der ool

Dr. Alexander U. Ikejiaku U
Associate Superintendent for HR

Approved for presentation to the

Board of Education by:
wﬁﬂ gﬂa/(mo@mwru& v (&i lml/ z
Dr. Sharon Desmouhn—Kherat J

Superintendent



